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Sturgeon for Tomorrow seeking volunteers to protect 
sturgeon along Black River  

Volunteers are needed in 
Cheboygan County now through 
early June to stand guard as 
mature lake sturgeon head 
upstream to their spawning sites 
along the Black River. 

The Black Lake Chapter of 
Sturgeon for Tomorrow is working 
in partnership with the Michigan 
Department of Natural Resources 
and tribes to protect the fish from 

being illegally harvested during the six-week spawning season.  

Sgt. Mark DePew, who leads DNR Law Enforcement Division’s efforts on the river, 
said, “This program, that protects this iconic species when they are most vulnerable, 
is a model of how agencies and the public can cooperate to get needed work 
accomplished.” 

The lake sturgeon, which can weigh up to 200 pounds and live to be 100 years old, is 
listed as a threatened species in Michigan, with any sport fishing being closely 
regulated. 

“For over 20 years, the annual Sturgeon Guarding Program has proven that people 
serving as sturgeon guards watching over the river have virtually eliminated 
poaching, while helping to ensure the protection and reproductive success of the 
species,” said, Mary Paulson the guarding program’s volunteer coordinator. “It’s a 
unique and rewarding experience to witness these majestic fish swimming up the 
Black River, and to be a key player in safeguarding one of Michigan’s most valuable 
natural resources.” 
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Volunteers are assigned shifts along the river to stand watch and report suspicious 
activity to the DNR conservation officers who also are patrolling. The program also 
uses aerial surveillance to monitor the area. 

“The experience of watching researchers capture, tag and release these amazing fish 
is, in itself, worth the effort of becoming involved,” said Brenda Archambo, president 
of Sturgeon for Tomorrow’s sturgeon recovery effort in the Black River/Cheboygan 
River watershed. “We also encourage those who enjoy mountain biking, 
mushrooming, hiking, kayaking, canoeing and camping in beautiful wild areas to 
partner with the sturgeon guarding effort.” 

While volunteers will be assigned sites to stand guard, there will be on-site 
coordinators at the river to assist and answer questions. Additionally, volunteers also 
are asked to assist in recording the number of fish active in the area. 

Lake sturgeon rehabilitation has seen ongoing efforts at federal, state, tribal and local 
levels since the late 1900s, when the species dramatically declined due to 
overharvesting and habitat loss. Monitoring of harvesting practices, along with 
rearing and stocking efforts in selected lakes, have headlined restoration efforts 
across the state. 

The monitoring activity, designed to protect the fish, is also an opportunity to get 
involved in natural resource management and has drawn volunteers ranging from 
families, church groups, Scouting groups and students to artists such as 
photographers. 

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention guidelines for reducing the spread of 
COVID-19 – including social distancing of at least 6 feet and use of facial coverings 
when around others from outside your household – must be adhered to by 
volunteers and will be strictly enforced by coordinators. Individuals or groups 
interested in volunteering should contact Jim and Mary Paulson at 989-763-7568. 
Volunteers also can register online at sturgeonfortomorrow.org/guarding-
program.php or search online for Sturgeon for Tomorrow, Black Lake Chapter. 

 

 

 

Stay informed, stay safe: Mask up Michigan, DNR COVID-19 response 
 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA0MjIuMzkyMjgzMDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5zdHVyZ2VvbmZvcnRvbW9ycm93Lm9yZy9ndWFyZGluZy1wcm9ncmFtLnBocD91dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249c3R1cmdlb24rZ3VhcmRpbmcrdm9sdW50ZWVycyZ1dG1fbWVkaXVtPXByJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkifQ.utIHum342lZtVE5OYWccsRNOTR2k_d0f5e41SlCcs64%2Fs%2F451367375%2Fbr%2F103790580709-l&data=04%7C01%7Cmwingrove%40house.mi.gov%7C650e51441aa54b2540d808d9058e78ea%7C2d22da34df4044e581670c9860b4a3a9%7C0%7C0%7C637546931747979533%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Vh%2BttSHdBQ5zrCsnxFfziA75UiFtGEzyibE6jUHUhHQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA0MjIuMzkyMjgzMDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5zdHVyZ2VvbmZvcnRvbW9ycm93Lm9yZy9ndWFyZGluZy1wcm9ncmFtLnBocD91dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249c3R1cmdlb24rZ3VhcmRpbmcrdm9sdW50ZWVycyZ1dG1fbWVkaXVtPXByJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkifQ.utIHum342lZtVE5OYWccsRNOTR2k_d0f5e41SlCcs64%2Fs%2F451367375%2Fbr%2F103790580709-l&data=04%7C01%7Cmwingrove%40house.mi.gov%7C650e51441aa54b2540d808d9058e78ea%7C2d22da34df4044e581670c9860b4a3a9%7C0%7C0%7C637546931747979533%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Vh%2BttSHdBQ5zrCsnxFfziA75UiFtGEzyibE6jUHUhHQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDQsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA0MjIuMzkyMjgzMDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5taWNoaWdhbi5nb3YvbWFza3VwbWljaGlnYW4_dXRtX2NhbXBhaWduPXN0dXJnZW9uK2d1YXJkaW5nK3ZvbHVudGVlcnMmdXRtX21lZGl1bT1wciZ1dG1fc291cmNlPWdvdmRlbGl2ZXJ5In0.QKfisaKIN6-jaxqT7-CD7ryLi3ahWrIiT1YBCkZOhK0%2Fs%2F451367375%2Fbr%2F103790580709-l&data=04%7C01%7Cmwingrove%40house.mi.gov%7C650e51441aa54b2540d808d9058e78ea%7C2d22da34df4044e581670c9860b4a3a9%7C0%7C0%7C637546931747979533%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=DNwre9%2BB01WQiKOmhcZ0iB7%2BKFoYzEZfXXieN7ciG7U%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDUsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA0MjIuMzkyMjgzMDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5taWNoaWdhbi5nb3YvZG5yLzAsNDU3MCw3LTM1MC03OTEzN183OTc3MF85ODQ1OC0tLSwwMC5odG1sP3V0bV9jYW1wYWlnbj1zdHVyZ2VvbitndWFyZGluZyt2b2x1bnRlZXJzJnV0bV9tZWRpdW09cHImdXRtX3NvdXJjZT1nb3ZkZWxpdmVyeSJ9.gS1nNN8eOGpHkC6Pvt1CPE_KbJd5p7n6CraVIfjsfNw%2Fs%2F451367375%2Fbr%2F103790580709-l&data=04%7C01%7Cmwingrove%40house.mi.gov%7C650e51441aa54b2540d808d9058e78ea%7C2d22da34df4044e581670c9860b4a3a9%7C0%7C0%7C637546931747989483%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=gODB7hEKFGAGOlMOz%2Bgz2eCfYmrIubVTP0mUhtmyB8Y%3D&reserved=0

